
November 30, 2023 

 
Dear PNWTOA Current & Prospective Members, 

Happy Holidays and thank you for all your hard work and dedication to excellence throughout 
2023. We're pleased that normalizing conditions this year have led to more events, more 
assignments, and more training workshops. We're optimistic that 2024 will bring even more 
opportunities and look forward to facilitating those for you, our members. 

If you have ideas or feedback related to any part of your experience officiating in the PNW, or 
requests for ways the Board of Directors can better serve you in the upcoming year, please 
don't hesitate to reply to this email or reach out to any board member directly. 

This is the time of year when we request that you renew your membership with the dues that 
permit the PNWTOA to continue operating next year. We would sincerely appreciate your $30 
dues payment by the January 1st, 2024 deadline. 

There are two ways to pay your dues: by Zelle or check via mail. For your convenience, current 
members will receive an invoice that includes instructions for paying by Zelle or check. The 
Zelle and check options carry no fees or surcharges.  

To pay by check, download the Membership Form (PDF 40KB). Please include payment with 
your membership application and mail to: 
 

Pacific Northwest Tennis Officials Association  
706 122nd St Ct NW  

Gig Harbor, Wa 98332 
 

If you have any questions, simply reply to this email at: pnwtennisofficials@gmail.com. 
Best wishes to everyone for a wonderful holiday season. We appreciate your continued support! 
 
Scott Pennington 
President, PNWTOA BOD 

https://nw10sofficiating.files.wordpress.com/2023/11/2024membershipform.pdf

